



**Redwood Valley Municipal Advisory Council
Regular Meeting
June 08, 2022 05:00 PM
8650 East Rd - P.O Box 243 Redwood Valley 95470
<http://www.redwoodvalleymac.com/>**

Advisory Council Members

Chair Dolly Riley • Vice-Chair Jini Reynolds • Treasurer Katrina Frey • Member Chris Boyd • Member Sattie Clark • Alternate Member Marybeth Kelly • Member Patricia Ris-Yarbrough • Member Adam Gaska

REASONABLE ACCOMMODATIONS: In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, if you need special assistance to participate in this meeting please contact at dollypriley@gmail.com. Notification prior to the meeting will enable the Redwood Valley Municipal Advisory Council to make reasonable arrangements to ensure accessibility.

1. Call to Order and Approval of Minutes of 4-13-22 and 5-11-22.

Discussion Possible Action  [Comment](#) 

There is a possibility that we may not have the Zoom function working. RVMAC will be taking a break the month of July.

2. Public Comments

Discussion  [Comment](#)

The Council welcomes participation in the Council meetings. Comments shall be limited so that everyone may be heard. This item is limited to matters under the jurisdiction of the Council which are not on the posted agenda and items which have not already been considered by the Council. The Council limits comments on matters not on the agenda to 3 minutes per person. No action will be taken.

3. Report from County and Agencies on Current Events

Discussion Possible Action  [Comment](#)

Updates from 1st Dist Supervisor and Sheriff, Updates on Redwood Valley School, Fire District Updates, Grange Updates.

4. Water Education Standing Subcommittee. Adam, Katrina, Sattie

Discussion Possible Action  [Comment](#)

Possible guest speaker Shaun White.

5. Cannabis Policy Standing Subcommittee: Patricia, Sattie

Discussion Possible Action  [Comment](#)

Community Members Martha Barra, Sandra Berman may work with Subcommittee. Status on Cannabis Combining District.

6. Development Review Standing Subcommittee: Marybeth, Jini, Patricia

Discussion Possible Action  [Comment](#)

Building permit reviews. Downtown beautification.

7. CAP: Community Action Plan and Design Review: Chris, Sattie

Discussion **Possible Action**  [Comment](#)

Community Members Alex DeGrassi, Sheilah Rogers works with Subcommittee. Report on progress of Design Review edits.

8. Officers and Members Reports and Announcements

Discussion **Possible Action**  [Comment](#)

We are trying out a Zoom Tech and seeking a Secretary. July 2 Parade. Gizmo request for funding of fire prevention posters. Discuss costs around using Behavioral Health bldg. for MAC Meetings due to ready Zoom equipment. Review MAC bylaws.

9. Adjournment. Next meeting 8-10-22.